Bianca Thornton

From: Janne Grose

Sent: Wednesday, 24 October 2018 5:15 PM

To: Bianca Thornton

Subject: OEH response - NIL response - Sigma Pharmaceutical Warehouse and Distribution Facility (SSD
7719 MOD 2)

Attachments: SSD 7719 MOD 2 - Notification - OEH.PDF

Dear Bianca

Thank you for the email referral below.

The Greater Sydney Branch (Communities and Greater Sydney Division) in the Office of Environment and Heritage
(OEH) has reviewed the EA and relevant documents in the relation to the modification application for the Sigma
Pharmaceutical Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 7719 MOD 2) and has no comments in relation to this
matter.

Kind regards
Janne
24/10/2018

Janne Grose

Senior Conservation Planning 44 \/210ntine Avenue, Parramatta 2150
Office of Officer PO Box 644, Parramatta 2124
NSW Environment  Greater Sydney Branch :
& Hentage Communities and Greater
Sydney Division




